
 

 

Ministry Update: 
 One of the things that has been challenging during this furlough has been keeping up with ministry both 
here and in Bolivia at the same time, but the Lord has been blessing in a great way. In Bolivia the churches were 
recently able to start having services in person again on Sunday mornings, and I heard they are talking about 
opening up both nights and weekends until a later time, which would mean that the churches could soon return to 
having three in person services a week. The church in Quillacollo has been having service in a small rented room 
until they can begin building, and I heard from Pastor Pablo that they have had to do two services back-to-back, 
and both times the room was at full capacity. We are praying that things will begin to return to normal soon so that 
the churches can begin to function at 100%, and be able to reach many with the gospel. On this side of the world 
the Lord has been blessing us as we have been traveling, and visiting churches. Just this past month we were in 
NC, VA, FL MD and MI. All were great meetings and we have seen the Lord bless greatly as we have sought to raise 
additional support for our ministry in Bolivia. Please continue to pray as we travel with many dangers and hazards 
that we face. 
 

Easter is Coming: 
 We mentioned in our last letter about the special offering that our church and mission board is promoting 
for this Easter. We are very thankful for the training that we have been able to receive in the past and even more 
excited about all the missionaries that will be able to get the training they need at the OG Training Center in the 
future. We have already heard from many churches that are going to be taking up, or just sending in a special 
offering to help build the class rooms and dorms, so that they can begin to have classes on the new property as 
soon as possible. There is even a special promotional packet that has been prepared, that has videos and 
information that can be given out to promote the offering in churches. Just go to bcwe.org and click on Our 
Generation Easter Offering, where you can sign up to get all the information and if you would like to participate 
just send to Vision Baptist Missions, C/O Easter Offering P.O. Box 442, Alpharetta Ga 30009. 
 

Study Tools: 
 I also mentioned this past month about helping some of the pastors in Bolivia get a Bible software program 
that would help them to rightly divide the truth and feed the flock that the Lord has given them. We know that this 
could help them tremendously and allow them to be even more effective in their ministries. For $350 we can help 
them get a Spanish package that comes with more than 400 books and resources that would normally cost 
thousands of dollars. A couple of them also need a decent laptop to be able to run the program and use in the 
ministry. We have already heard from one church that is going to help a pastor but if you would like to have a part 
in this special project, please let me know and send to Vision Baptist Missions c/o Bolivia Bible Software, P.O. Box 
442, Alpharetta Ga 30009 
 

Prayer Requests: 
1. Pray for us as we travel and visit church and share about the ministry in Bolivia.  
2. Pray as we start a new year of classes at our Bible college.  
3. Pray for Pastor Pablo and the church in Quillacollo as that begin to build.  
4. Pray as we begin to plan for our new church plant. 
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